MAYOR'S DIARY - OCTOBER 2018


Friday 26 October	Tree Planting
I accompanied Ronnie Campbell, MP to plant a tree at the top of Hodgson's Road beside the Northumbrian Hero tree sculpture.  The tree was one of a few that the MP received as part of the Queen's Canopy programme.

Tuesday 30 October	Unveiling of Blue Plaque
Together with Tony Platten, Chairman of Blyth Spartans, I unveiled a blue plaque in Croft Park to commemorate Bella Reay who was born in Blyth and played for Blyth Spartans Ladies from 1917 to 1919.  More information can be found on the commemorative plaque page of the website.
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